/% New York State

% Fire Marshals & Inspectors Association
Post Office Box 86 - West Henrietta, New York 14586-0086

April 7, 2024

Michael Wich, Chair

ICC Nominating Committee
c/o Will Coffman
International Code Council
900 Montclair Road
Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Chairperson Wich,

The membership of the New York State Fire Marshals & Inspectors Association
(NYSFMIA) is pleased to present this endorsement letter in support of Steve McDaniel
for the position of Secretary/Treasurer for the International Code Council. We were
impressed with Steve’s understanding of the issues and the needs for the ICC and the
feel that his election will best serve the ICC and its membership.

Thank you for your consideration pertaining to this matter.

Sincerely,

T

Andrew C. Fischer
Executive Secretary

“Fire Prevention through Education and Enforcement”



